
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 

 June 13, 2019 

MEDICAID ALERT 
 
TO: Early Intervention Providers (Providers of Service Coordination, Family Training 

and Therapy Services) 
 
SUBJECT: BRIDGES Integration Early Intervention Provider Webinar 
 
The South Carolina Department of Health and Human Services (SCDHHS) IDEA Part C, BabyNet and 
Medicaid Operations teams will conduct a webinar to begin preparing early intervention providers for the 
upcoming changes to the BabyNet Reporting & Intervention Data Gathering Electronic System (BRIDGES) 
system and billing processes.  

The webinar will be held June 20, 2019, from 10-11 a.m., and will be recorded and posted on the BabyNet 
website for those who are unable to participate. To register for the webinar, please click here. 

The target audience for this webinar includes:   

• Executive directors and finance directors of Disabilities and Special Needs (DSN) boards 
• Early intervention supervisors  
• Owners of private early intervention companies  
• Early intervention staff employed by the South Carolina School for the Deaf and the Blind (SCSDB) 
• Other contracted providers of BabyNet services (e.g., physical, occupational and speech therapy 

services). 

SCDHHS is committed to working with the provider community to share the enhancements being made 
to the BRIDGES data system. If you have any questions regarding this webinar, please feel free to contact 
Angie Floyd via email at Angela.Floyd@scdhhs.gov. 

Thank you for your continued support of the South Carolina BabyNet program.  
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